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ENDEAVOUR HILLS 

MEN’ SHED 

16 Essex Park Drive 

Endeavour Hills 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and 

Thursdays 

10 am – 3.00pm 
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This week at Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
 
Tuesday – Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor Paul Morris 
 
Wednesday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm. Supervisor John Thornton 
 
Thursday - Shed open from 10.00 am to 3.00 pm.  Supervisor – Doug Rowley 
 
Please call the nominated supervisor if you need any assistance. 
Thursday is our social day and will include the meeting and a clean up of the licensed 
area if needed, 
 
Our lease times are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
 

 

Forthcoming Events 

• January 2019 Endeavour Hills Library Project 

• 8th February Fishing Trip off Rye Pier $60 per head 

• 11th February visit to Abloy Lock Factory. 

• Sunday 17th February Bunnings BBQ 

• 1st March RCEH Golf Day at Settlers Run 

•  17th March Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills All Holden Car Show 

• Friday 12th April Carrum Sewage Works (Waste water recycling plants) 

• Moorabbin Airport 

• Point Cook Air Museum (2nd Tour) 

 

Cricket Scoreboards 

Trevor as been successful in selling more scoreboards. The remainder will be moved 

to the Disaster Aid Australia store. 

 

Rotary All Holden Car Show 

Tony has gained 2 x$5oo sponsors for our BBQ, Richardson French Real Estate and 

Jax Wax. Paul has confirmed with Permi at Consolidated Insurance that they will pay for the meat 

and soft drinks. (any left-over soft drinks will go to CIA). 



Our New Year Project at the Endeavour Hills Library 

Stan has organised various projects at the library, the bicycle maintenance session was aborted due to 

bad weather and other considerations. The woodworking session took place last Saturday and was 

another great success. 

 

 

 

The men demonstrated how to use tools and build a planter box. The next session is on 25th February 

and is basic furniture. 



Permanent Shed 

 

 

A meeting with Luke 

Donnellan and Sara (acting 

for Callum Pattie) from 

City of Casey was held last 

week. Further information 

will come from Council 

this week. 

We will keep pushing for the 

Sydney Parteger Reserve as our 

permanent site. 

 

EHMS Committees 
 

 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips         John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour  Ton Ejigendaal 
           
 
 

Endeavour Hills Mens Shed 
Working with Children Checks held by: 

 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab 
Peter Ramsbotham Tony Phillips 

Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk 

Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey  Will Beattie 

Howard DeZylva  David Taylor 
 
 



 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper – EHD Star Journal 21st January 2019 

 
  
Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund, we are determining what is required long 

term. 

         
$49090.51

$100,000

Building Fund
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